
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Break 
We hope you enjoy a restful Christmas break and look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday, January 10. 

 

 

2022 Kindergarten Open House 
If you have a child to register in Kindergarten for September 2022, please watch for registration announcements 

in the local paper or on our website. 

 

 

Purdys Orders 
Three cheers for chocolate! This year’s Purdys fundraiser netted over $1000 for the school reading program. 

Thank you to the wonderful parent volunteers who helped place, sort and distribute the chocolates. You are 

appreciated! 

 
 

Student Drop Off/Pick Up 

 Please do not leave your vehicle unattended in our student drop-off lane. If you need to park, do so in the school or 

church lot. Blocking the drop off lane with your parked vehicle reduces efficiency and safety for everyone. 

 

 Please use only the designated drop-off lane – not the parking lot – to drop your students off. 

 

 Parking in residential and business areas is discouraged. By-law services will ticket vehicles if complaints 

are received. 

 

 

Immunizations 

The next round of childhood immunizations for Grade 8 & 9 students is January 25 

 

 

Christmas Concert Videos 
The halls have been decked and are merry! A link for the Virtual Winter Concert will be shared via email on Thursday, 

December 23. 
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Hot Lunch 
December 21 –  

Edo 

January 14 – Sam’s 

2 for 1 

January 21 – 

Quizno’s 

January 28 – Bite 

to Eat 

February 4 – Dairy 

Queen 

February 17 – 

Boston Pizza 

Booster Juice: Tuesday, Jan 11 Wednesday, Jan 26 Tuesday, Feb 1  Wednesday Feb 16 

 

 

https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/

